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December 9, 2005

Mr, Don Miller

Family Time Entertainment

960 E. Washington Street, Suite 100B
Indianapolis, IN 46202

Dear Don,

Thank you for the wonderful holiday show this week at the Princeton Public Library.
As always, we enjoy your shows and we’re pleased that you are part of our yearly
entertainment. Your sense of humor and talent never cease to amaze us and we know
how much the children love to see you. Please keep in touch and let us know what new

adventures you are pursuing. My personal email is je.bender@insightbb.com.

Again, we appreciate your participation in our programs and we look forward to working
with you again next year.

Sincerely,

e E Bender
arketing and Program Coordinator

124 South Hart Street, Princeton, IN 47670
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